‘ GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI

HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI-1 10001

NO. F-6/DFS/MS/Hospital/$2/2024/ | &Y Dated:-@z/o |{/20)J1

To,
The Director,
Rosewood Hospital (A unit of J.L.K.D Healthcare Pvt. Ltd.),

5, J-L Block, Roshan Garden, Najafgarh, New Delhi- 110043.

Sub: - Regarding renewal of fire safety certificate in r/o Rosewood Hospital (A unit of J.L.K.D
Healthcare Pvt. Ltd.), located at 5, J-L Block, Roshan Garden, Najafgarh. New Delhi-
110043.

Sir,
This has reference to your online email Id rosewoodhospital@gmail.com dated

29.02.2024, on the subject cited above. In this connection, it is to inform you that the Above said
hospital building was inspected by the officers concerned of this department from safety point of
view on 15.03.2024 in presence of Dr. Panday (SMO), and found that the FSC of the hospital
building was issued by this department vide letter No. F.6/DFS/MS/2021/Hospital/148 dated

01.02.2024 for lower ground, ground plus two upper floors. But now the hospital management
constructed one more floor (third floor).
During the course of inspection, the following shortcomings have been observed: -
Hose reels system found provided but not functional.
Internal hydrant system found provided but not functional.
Fire pumps found provided but not functional in auto mode.

Exit Signage found not provided.

Constructed one more floor, this is the case of additional alteration, advised to submit

sanctioned/as built building plan through concern licensing/building sanctioning authority.
Keeping in view of above, renewal of fire safety certificate cannot be considered at this

stage. You are hereby directed to rectify the above said shortcomings under intimation to this

department for taking further necessary action in this matter.
Yours faithfully

N AW N -

Director
Delhi Fire Service

Copy to:- ﬁf};
f NCT of Delhi, School Block Shak , New

1. The Director of Health Service, Govt. o
Delhi-110092.



